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October 1, 2012

Beckenhauer Construction, Inc.
1901 Riverside Blvd.
Norfolk, NE 68702

Subject:  St. Francis Memorial Hospital
West Point, Nebraska

To whom it may concern:

Projects are truly successful when all stakeholders are in alignment with the
end goal, when the entire team is committed to success. The St. Francis
Memorial Hospital is a great example of what can happen when that
alignment with one goal in mind occurs.

HDR Architecture, Inc. would like to take this opportunity to congratulate and
thank your company and employees for their performance and hard work.
Every subcontractor and employee took a personal interest in the endeavor.
This combined with the sense of contribution to the community made it a true
example of teamwork and dedication.

[ would like to personally thank your Foreman, Craftsman and Managers for
the quality, safety and performance demonstrated in this addition and
subsequent renovation project.

Once again, HDR Architecture, Inc. is proud and privileged for having had the
opportunity to work with you.

Sincerely,
HDR Architecture, Inc.
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Clarence E. Lind, AIA
Vice President



